
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Monroe City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday July 08, 

2025, at 7:00 p.m. at Monroe City Offices located at 10 N Main, Monroe, UT for the purpose of 

accepting comments concerning a proposed yearly rate increase for utility services provided by Monroe 

City to compensate for increasing operating costs. Published on the public meeting notice website 

www.utah.gov/pmn/ and www.monroeut.gov on July 1, 2025. 

Allison H. Leavitt 

Monroe City Recorder 
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